
 

Ryan W. Quinn 
Room 320 Harry Frazier Hall 

2301 South Third Street 
University of Louisville College of Business 

Louisville, KY 40292 
Email: ryan.quinn@louisville.edu 

June 14, 2022 
 
Robert Goldstein 
Office of the Provost 
University of Louisville 
Louisville, KY 40292 
 
Bob, 
 
Please accept this letter as a statement of support from the Management & Entrepreneurship 
Department of the College of Business for the Undergraduate Franchise Management Certificate. This 
certificate will strengthen the offerings of our major, our minor, and of the Bachelor of Business 
Administration as well, and could be a benefit to other traditional and non-traditional students 
throughout the university. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Ryan Quinn 


